
VIEW POINTS  

FrOm ThE DESk OF ThE PrESIDENT  

 

I wish to thank the residents for their support and confidence in selecting me to become your Village 
President. I am truly honored to have been given this opportunity, as I am the first female to achieve this 
roll. 

My service to this Village started 23 years ago in 1991. I was appointed to the Planning and Zoning Board 
until it’s dissolution in 2014. I was then elected Trustee in 2015 and re-elected in 2019. 

As many of you know, I have been active in many organizations and civic groups. Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts, 
PTO, PTA, Little league, St. Pius X Church and on the committee for Domestic Violence Awareness. I believe 
my involvement in these organizations will help me in my new role as President and public servant to this 
Village. 

We have a new Village Administrator starting soon. He is going to play an integral part in getting Forest 
View in the right direction. I look forward to working with him and being part of many positive changes 
for our First Responders and our residents. We’ve already started to implement some of these changes, 
one being, adding another officer to the shifts.  

We have work to do. There are areas that need immediate attention. We will focus on these areas keeping 
in mind, community needs and setting priorities.  

As I have stated before, my door is always open. Feel free to call me, email me or stop by the village office 
in the evening. (Although you’ll have to call, so I can let you in if after 5:00 pm).    

                                                    

Warm Regards, 

Village President Nancy L. Miller 

 

                                                             

 

 


